
 

 

 

Churchland Preschool Center 
          4061 River Shore Road*Portsmouth, VA 23703*(757) 686-2533 

 

Our Present, Our Future 

 

August 31, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

It is with great pride and excitement that I welcome you and your child to Churchland Preschool Center, home 

of the Pandas!   

 

My staff and I look forward to working with each of you, as we anxiously prepare for virtual learning to provide 

exciting and challenging enrichment opportunities in preparation for continued academic success.  

 

In eagerness of your child’s virtual arrival, please plan to join us for a Virtual Meet and Greet session to be held 

on Friday, September 4, 2020 from 10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. This is a delightful opportunity for your child 

to visit his/her virtual classroom as well as to meet their new teachers. Your child’s teacher will be contacting 

you with pertinent information for you to be able to join a zoom meeting for this event. 

 

Prior to the Virtual Meet and Greet, we are asking you to participate in our Back to School Drive By on 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 from 9 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and from 1:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. to pick up your 

child’s book bag of supplies and Learning Packet Activities to be completed the first week of school.  

 

During this drive through, we will observe CDC guidelines. We ask that you pull in front of Churchland 

Academy by way of the roundabout and to please remain in the car, follow social distancing and to wear a face 

mask. 

 

Your child’s teacher and instructional assistant names are provided below. They are looking forward to the first 

day of virtual school on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

I anticipate a most successful year as my team and I partner with you to support the academic, social, and 

emotional growth of your child while attending Churchland Preschool Center. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robyn A. McIntyre 
 

Mrs. Robyn A. McIntyre, Administrator 

 

 


